
 

12 January 2025 

Media Statement  

Flight disruptions at George Airport due to severe inclement weather conditions  

Air Traffic and Navigation Services (ATNS) SOC Ltd would like to notify stakeholders including 

passengers that George Airport is currently experiencing flight disruptions due to severe 

inclement weather conditions.  

The region is currently experiencing rains with a low cloud base, coupled with strong winds 

that favour the use of Runway 11, whose Instrument Landing System (ILS) flight procedure is 

still under maintenance.   

In the meantime, the impact of these conditions resulted in the implementation of flight 

diversions that affected two airlines, FlySafair and Airlink.  

ATNS regrets the inconvenience caused by these unforeseen flight disruptions.  

Ends// 
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